April 30, 2007
Name
Address
Penn State University
University Park, PA 16802
Dear Name,
Thank you for applying for a position with the LGBTA Student Resource Center for the 2007 – 2008 academic year.  This year we received an unexpected number of applications.  The candidate pool was competitive and talented - yourself included – which made the selection process very difficult.  Unfortunately, we will be unable to offer you an internship at the Center at this time.

The LGBTA Student Resource Center hosts volunteer opportunities, as well as different programs and services dedicated to supporting student leadership and professional development.  We sincerely hope you will continue to seek opportunities to work with us in the future, and we look forward to getting to know you during the remainder of your time at Penn State.
We appreciate your participation in our selection process and wish you success in exploring student leadership opportunities. If you have any questions, and/or would like feedback from the interview process, please feel free to contact us at 814-863-1248 or by email at lgbta@psu.edu
Take care,
Name







Name
Director






Assistant Director
CC:
Applicant File
